

Office of Development and Alumni Affairs

William B. Applegate MD, MPH, FACP Dean President, Wake Forest University Health Sciences

October 28, 2010

Mr. Bob Blais Mrs. Mary Ann Blais Blazeman Foundation MA, Inc. Blazeman Foundation for ALS 20 Commerce Way, Unit 12 PMB 283 Seekonk, MA 02771

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Blais:

On behalf of Dr. Carol Milligan and the ALS Center Translational Science Unit at Wake Forest University School of Medicine, I would like to thank you both for your generous grant from the Blazeman Foundation for ALS.

These funds will be used to support the Aim 1 research study, including purchasing AICAR, paying for animal care and housing and the costs of critical reagents to determine the effective dose of AICAR.

We are most grateful for your generous support.

Sincerely,

William B. Applegate, MD, MPH, MACP

WA/lm

Enclosure: receipt

William B. applyate